
 

Year 2 

Home Learning Project 

This half term’s projects focus on: 

A Voyage to Antarctica 

 

• Can you find out the 
names of the continents 
and oceans? Use tech-
nology to find out about 
the continent of         
Antarctica. Where is it? 
What are the lowest 
recorded temperatures. 

 

• Create a poster          
advertising a trip to 
Antarctica. Use your        
research to include 
facts about this conti-
nent! 

 

• Can you find out about 
the wildlife that live in 
Antarctica? Which ani-
mals live there? How do 
they survive the cold? 

 

• What would it be like 
to live in the Antarc-
tic? 

 

• Use your knowledge of 
materials to design a 
shelter to help you 
survive for a week in 
Antarctica. Which ma-
terials would you 
choose? Why? 

 

• What else would you 
take with you to help 
you survive in Antarc-
tica? 

 

 

 

Books to read: and websites to visit… 

Introducing Antarctica by Anita Ganeri 

https://www.kids-world-travel-guide.com/
antarctica-facts.html 

https://www.sciencekids.co.nz/sciencefacts/
earth/antarctica.html 


